













Zoom
meeting
March 9
@6p.m.

YOU ARE INVITED TO TRAVEL TO

Germany

Summer 2024

Hi Families!

We are thrilled to announce that we will be leading a student tour to Germany in summer 2024. Learn more about this exciting opportunity for your student at an information session where we'll discuss:

- How this opportunity will benefit your child
- · What we'll see and do on our trip
- Everything that's included in this experience
- · How your child can earn academic credit
- How we'll be keeping the trip safe and affordable
- How to enroll on the trip (before it fills up!)
 during EF's risk-free enrollment period

Can't wait to see you there!

Mr. Javier Contreras

Scan me for virtual meeting info!



Register Here: https://tinyurl.com/Contreras2024